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October 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 9: Curriculum Evening Thursday 20 October 2022 
 
You are invited to attend the Year 9 Curriculum Evening in the School Hall on Thursday 20 

October at 4.30 pm. 
 
As part of our drive to secure a successful GCSE preparation year for your child at Blessed 
Hugh Faringdon Catholic School, I am delighted to invite you to attend the Year 9 Curriculum 
Evening. 
 
The aim of this evening is to ensure that you are fully informed and aware of key information 
on such an important academic year ahead. All Year 9 students and parents are expected to 
attend so that they are fully aware of what Year 9 entails. The evening should finish by 5.30 
pm. 
 
The evening will include: 
 

1. Key information about GCSE exams and support for Year 9 students 
2. The opportunity to ask questions about our curriculum 

 
We look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 20 October. 
 
Could you please confirm your attendance for the evening by completing the online form which 
can be accessed here using the link https://bit.ly/3QkR6dG by Friday 14 October 2022.  
Students are not required to wear school uniform if attending this event. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr G Kidd 
Head of Year 9 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9XvRHhwZB0m5WB_tWGS28X1Fiqelq29NlSzm8hiamexUMkpRMUlENTE0NDFIODFCN1hTTVBMNldPVy4u
https://bit.ly/3QkR6dG

